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Parents and families may have input on how the Title I Parent and Family 
Engagement funds are used.  We would like to receive feedback on how 
you would like to see these fund spent. Some schools use their funds for the 
following:

❑ Technology resources (computers, printers, software)
❑ Additional supplies and materials for the parent resource room, such as 

books or educational games for parents and families to check out.
❑ Refreshments for meetings
❑ Parent and Family Engagement trainings and workshops 

 
How would you like to see Fred A. Toomer funds be used for the 2018-2019 
school year?





Contact information:
Ashley Adamo
404.802.3450
aadamo@atlanta.k12.ga.us
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